
 
                           2022-23 Intradistrict/School Choice  

                        Timeline for Submission & Responses 
 

January 3, 
2022 

TO   

February 
14, 2022       

LOTTERY WINDOW:  For new Intradistrict/School Choice requests to a different school (within the 
Irvine Unified School District) for the 2022-23 school year.  All middle school and high school 
transfer requests received during the lottery window receive consideration regardless of date 
received within the window.   

January 3, 2022 at 8:00 a.m. – OPEN for lottery window requests. 

January 28, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. – FINAL closing date/time for lottery window requests. In order to 
staff our schools, we are unable to receive lottery requests after this date (no exceptions). 

Week of February 14, 2022: Notifications will be sent to all 7th – 12th grade students via email to 
parents/legal guardians who submitted an Intradistrict/School Choice request during the lottery 
window.  

Your questions are important to us.  Please review the FAQ – Intradistrict/School Choice 
Requests (Frequently Asked Questions).   If you are unable to find the answer to your question on 
our website, please contact us at StudentServices@iusd.org.  Due to the high volume of requests 
received, we are unable to provide status updates regarding your request. 

If you wish to cancel the transfer request you submitted, please email StudentServices@iusd.org  

April 11, 
2022 

TO  

June 3, 
2022 

 

 

 

 
 

WAIT LIST WINDOW:  For new Intradistrict/School Choice Requests for the 2022-23 school 
year.  All requests received during the wait list window from April 11, 2022 through June 3rd, 
2022, will be placed on a wait list in the order they are received and below an established waitlist 
from the lottery window. 
 
Parent/Legal Guardian will only receive a response via email if space becomes available for the 
request to be approved from the waitlist.   

Students will need to plan on attending their school of residence unless you are notified via email 
that we are able to approve your waitlist request.  

June 3, 2022: The Intradistrict/School Choice request concludes for the 2022-23 school year. 

Your questions are important to us.  Please review the FAQ – Intradistrict/School Choice 
Requests (Frequently Asked Questions).   If you are unable to find the answer to your question on 
our website, please contact us at StudentServices@iusd.org.  Due to the high volume of requests 
received, we are unable to provide status updates regarding your request. 

If you wish to cancel the transfer request you submitted, please email StudentServices@iusd.org 

 


